
 

 

 

OUR MISSION: To provide our customers with high-quality, efficient and reliable water, power and sewer 
services in a manner that values environmental and community interests and sustains the resources entrusted 
to our care. 
 

 
 
 

     NOTICE OF  
TREE REMOVAL HEARING 

June 23, 2022 – 10 a.m. 
By San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 

(SFPUC) 
PUBLIC HEARING POSTING PERIOD (7 days)  

From: 06/14/2022 Through: 06/20/22 
 
 

我們即將砍樹，請電水利局: 628-215-0940 

NOTIFICACIÓN DE LA REMOCIÓN DE ÁRBOLES POR PARTE DE LA COMISIÓN DE SERVICIOS 
PÚBLICOS DE SAN FRANCISCO 

Para información, llame al 628-215-0940 
SFPUC proposes to remove 1 tree with in-lieu replacement for construction at 30th 

Avenue and Vicente Street  

The Public Hearing will be held  
June 23, 2022 – 10 a.m. (Virtual)  

 
Watch the meeting live (via Zoom):  
https://sfwater.zoom.us/j/82794885631 
 
Meeting ID: 827 9488 5631 
 
Join by phone: (669)900-6833   
Members of the public may submit written comments which will be brought to the attention of 
the Public Hearing Officer and become part of the official public record. They can be emailed to 
Jonathan Pettey, jepettey@sfwater.org; or mailed to Jonathan Pettey, Organizational 
Development Manager, SFPUC, 544 Golden Gate Ave., 2nd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94102. 
 
SFPUC Tree is dead or dying  

Reason(s) for Removal: Tree is hazardous 
Sewer damage 
Root pruning required to fix sidewalk will de-stabilize tree 
 

Replacement Tree:                  
Yes: In-kind 
No replacement trees 
Other: SFPUC will pay the In-Lieu Fee to fund for City tree 
planting. 
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